
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Gilberto Gonzalez, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Ismael Mijares, Deputy Superintendent for Business & Finance 
    
SUBJECT: BUDGET AMENDMENTS 
 
DATE: November 1, 2016 
 
 
This is the first of three (3) times during the year when principals and 
directors are allowed to submit budget amendments to transfer funds within 
their allocation.  Attached are the General Fund Budget Amendments 
submitted by the campuses and departments.  
 
 












